
LICENSING ACT 2003 

Application for Review of a Premises Licence - Section 53A of the Licensing 

Act 2003 

NOTICE IS GIVEN THAT 

an application has been made to Torbay Council for a REVIEW 

OF THE PREMISES LICENCE 

in respect of the premises shown below. 

Any interested party or responsible authority may make representations in 
respect of the application which must be provided, in writing, to the Principal 
Officer Licensing and Public Protection, Torbay Council, Town Hall, Castle 
Circus, Torquay TQ1 3DR or by email to licensing@torbay.gov.uk between 

the dates shown below. 

It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 
connection with an application and the maximum fine for which a person is 

liable on summary conviction is £5000 

 

Premises:  The Devon Dumpling, 108 Shiphay Lane, Torquay, TQ2 7BY 

The Grounds for the application for review are as follows:  
 
The Prevention of Crime and Disorder and the Prevention of Public 
Nuisance: 
 

1. The Premises Licence Holders have committed offences under 
Section 136 of the Licensing Act 2003, in respect of non-compliance 
with conditions contained within the Premises Licence.  

 

2. The Premises Licence Holders have failed to make their designated 
smoking area compliant with the smoke free regulations, and to submit 
applications to vary the DPS and a Minor Variation to amend the 
approved plan of the premises at the request of the Licensing 
Authority. 

 

3. Concerns that the DPS, Mr Raymond Lyon, does not appear to have 
day to day responsibility for the premises.   

 

Representations must be received no later than:    
13 January 2025 
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